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LAPEER PLATING & PLASTICS INC 

6/20/2017 

Nathan Hude 
Environmental Quality Analyst 
Lansing District Office-AQD 
525 West Allegan Street 
P .0. Box 30242 
Lansing, Ml 48909-7742 

Dear Mr. Hude, 

This letter is a follow up to our phone conversation on 5/30/2017 In response to Violation FG-FACILTY 116 
And FG-FACILITY 117 concerning HAP Individual and Aggregate emissions are not being tracked and 
recorded. 

As I mentioned in our phone conversation stating that Barr Engineering would be updating our 
Environmental database. On 6/12/2017, Mr. Ken Dowell of Barr Engineering visited LP&P to begin work 
up dating our database to include tracking and recording our HAP's. In speaking with Mr. Dowell, he said 
HAP emissions entry was on our Database but was not supported to actually record this data. Mr. 
Dowell is re-programming HAP emissions to correct this issue and improve the overall performance of 
the Environmental Database. Barr Engineering has given me a target date of July 1, 2017 to have the 
database up and running. 

If further information is required, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Best Regards, 

ator 
Lapeer Plating an<;l Plastics Inc. 
810 667 4240 ex. 1161 


